
 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Alex Fishman
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); Breed, Mayor London (MYR); PrestonStaff (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); Mandelman, Rafael (BOS); Peskin, Aaron

(BOS); MelgarStaff (BOS); Ronen, Hillary; Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS)
Subject: People Serving on San Francisco Commissions & Committees Should Reside in SF
Date: Wednesday, June 7, 2023 11:08:36 AM

 

 

 

Message to the Mayor and Board of Supervisors

 

  

From your constituent Alex Fishman

Email afishman@gmail.com

I live in District District 5

  

 People Serving on San Francisco Commissions
& Committees Should Reside in SF

Message: Dear Supervisor, 

Item #20 of the June 6, 2023 San Francisco Board of
Supervisors agenda, has 2 of the 7 appointees to the
Cannabis Oversight Committee requiring residency
waivers since they do not live in San Francisco.

San Francisco has a population of 808,437
according to census estimates from 2022 and over
500,000 registered voters.

Why are we bringing residents of other cities (who
don't have to live with the consequences of their
decisions) to sit on San Francisco commissions and
oversee committees that directly affect the lives of
San Franciscans?

I urge you to require that all people serving on San
Francisco commissions and committees actually
reside in San Francisco.

Thank you,

 

mailto:afishman@gmail.com
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
mailto:mayorlondonbreed@sfgov.org
mailto:prestonstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ChanStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:rafael.mandelman@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:MelgarStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:hillary.ronen@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org


 
   
   
 

 



 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Charles Higueras
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); Breed, Mayor London (MYR); PrestonStaff (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); Mandelman, Rafael (BOS); Peskin, Aaron

(BOS); MelgarStaff (BOS); Ronen, Hillary; Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS)
Subject: People Serving on San Francisco Commissions & Committees Should Reside in SF
Date: Wednesday, June 7, 2023 7:18:47 AM

 

 

 

Message to the Mayor and Board of Supervisors

 

  

From your constituent Charles Higueras

Email chiggy515@gmail.com

I live in District District 7

  

 People Serving on San Francisco Commissions
& Committees Should Reside in SF

Message: Dear Supervisor, 

Item #20 of the June 6, 2023 San Francisco Board of
Supervisors agenda, has 2 of the 7 appointees to the
Cannabis Oversight Committee requiring residency
waivers since they do not live in San Francisco.

San Francisco has a population of 808,437
according to census estimates from 2022 and over
500,000 registered voters.

Why are we bringing residents of other cities (who
don't have to live with the consequences of their
decisions) to sit on San Francisco commissions and
oversee committees that directly affect the lives of
San Franciscans?

I urge you to require that all people serving on San
Francisco commissions and committees actually
reside in San Francisco.

Thank you,

 

mailto:chiggy515@gmail.com
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
mailto:mayorlondonbreed@sfgov.org
mailto:prestonstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ChanStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:rafael.mandelman@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:MelgarStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:hillary.ronen@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org


 
   
   
 

 



 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Elizabeth Doyle
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); Breed, Mayor London (MYR); PrestonStaff (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); Mandelman, Rafael (BOS); Peskin, Aaron

(BOS); MelgarStaff (BOS); Ronen, Hillary; Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS)
Subject: People Serving on San Francisco Commissions & Committees Should Reside in SF
Date: Wednesday, June 7, 2023 7:05:21 AM

 

 

 

Message to the Mayor and Board of Supervisors

 

  

From your constituent Elizabeth Doyle

Email betsydoyleroth@gmail.com

I live in District District 7

  

 People Serving on San Francisco Commissions
& Committees Should Reside in SF

Message: Dear Supervisor, 

Item #20 of the June 6, 2023 San Francisco Board of
Supervisors agenda, has 2 of the 7 appointees to the
Cannabis Oversight Committee requiring residency
waivers since they do not live in San Francisco.

San Francisco has a population of 808,437
according to census estimates from 2022 and over
500,000 registered voters.

Why are we bringing residents of other cities (who
don't have to live with the consequences of their
decisions) to sit on San Francisco commissions and
oversee committees that directly affect the lives of
San Franciscans?

I urge you to require that all people serving on San
Francisco commissions and committees actually
reside in San Francisco.

Thank you,

 

mailto:betsydoyleroth@gmail.com
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
mailto:mayorlondonbreed@sfgov.org
mailto:prestonstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ChanStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:rafael.mandelman@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:MelgarStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:hillary.ronen@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org


 
   
   
 

 



 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Maureen Perry
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); Breed, Mayor London (MYR); PrestonStaff (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); Mandelman, Rafael (BOS); Peskin, Aaron

(BOS); MelgarStaff (BOS); Ronen, Hillary; Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS)
Subject: People Serving on San Francisco Commissions & Committees Should Reside in SF
Date: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 11:17:38 PM

 

 

 

Message to the Mayor and Board of Supervisors

 

  

From your constituent Maureen Perry

Email mjpmab@yahoo.com

I live in District District 1

  

 People Serving on San Francisco Commissions
& Committees Should Reside in SF

Message: Dear Supervisor, 

Item #20 of the June 6, 2023 San Francisco Board of
Supervisors agenda, has 2 of the 7 appointees to the
Cannabis Oversight Committee requiring residency
waivers since they do not live in San Francisco.

San Francisco has a population of 808,437
according to census estimates from 2022 and over
500,000 registered voters.

Why are we bringing residents of other cities (who
don't have to live with the consequences of their
decisions) to sit on San Francisco commissions and
oversee committees that directly affect the lives of
San Franciscans?

I urge you to require that all people serving on San
Francisco commissions and committees actually
reside in San Francisco.

Thank you,

 

mailto:mjpmab@yahoo.com
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
mailto:mayorlondonbreed@sfgov.org
mailto:prestonstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ChanStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:rafael.mandelman@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:MelgarStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:hillary.ronen@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org


 
   
   
 

 



 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Leslie Boin Podell
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); Breed, Mayor London (MYR); PrestonStaff (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); Mandelman, Rafael (BOS); Peskin, Aaron

(BOS); MelgarStaff (BOS); Ronen, Hillary; Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS)
Subject: People Serving on San Francisco Commissions & Committees Should Reside in SF
Date: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 10:34:38 PM

 

 

 

Message to the Mayor and Board of Supervisors

 

  

From your constituent Leslie Boin Podell

Email leslie@podell.com

I live in District District 2

  

 People Serving on San Francisco Commissions
& Committees Should Reside in SF

Message: Dear Supervisor, 

Item #20 of the June 6, 2023 San Francisco Board of
Supervisors agenda, has 2 of the 7 appointees to the
Cannabis Oversight Committee requiring residency
waivers since they do not live in San Francisco.

San Francisco has a population of 808,437
according to census estimates from 2022 and over
500,000 registered voters.

Why are we bringing residents of other cities (who
don't have to live with the consequences of their
decisions) to sit on San Francisco commissions and
oversee committees that directly affect the lives of
San Franciscans?

I urge you to require that all people serving on San
Francisco commissions and committees actually
reside in San Francisco.

Thank you,

 

mailto:leslie@podell.com
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
mailto:mayorlondonbreed@sfgov.org
mailto:prestonstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ChanStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:rafael.mandelman@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:MelgarStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:hillary.ronen@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org


 
   
   
 

 



 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Maria Beylin
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); Breed, Mayor London (MYR); PrestonStaff (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); Mandelman, Rafael (BOS); Peskin, Aaron

(BOS); MelgarStaff (BOS); Ronen, Hillary; Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS)
Subject: People Serving on San Francisco Commissions & Committees Should Reside in SF
Date: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 10:22:44 PM

 

 

 

Message to the Mayor and Board of Supervisors

 

  

From your constituent Maria Beylin

Email beylinm@hotmail.com

I live in District District 5

  

 People Serving on San Francisco Commissions
& Committees Should Reside in SF

Message: Dear Supervisor, 

Item #20 of the June 6, 2023 San Francisco Board of
Supervisors agenda, has 2 of the 7 appointees to the
Cannabis Oversight Committee requiring residency
waivers since they do not live in San Francisco.

San Francisco has a population of 808,437
according to census estimates from 2022 and over
500,000 registered voters.

Why are we bringing residents of other cities (who
don't have to live with the consequences of their
decisions) to sit on San Francisco commissions and
oversee committees that directly affect the lives of
San Franciscans?

I urge you to require that all people serving on San
Francisco commissions and committees actually
reside in San Francisco.

Thank you,

 

mailto:beylinm@hotmail.com
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
mailto:mayorlondonbreed@sfgov.org
mailto:prestonstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ChanStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:rafael.mandelman@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:MelgarStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:hillary.ronen@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org


 
   
   
 

 



 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Renee Lazear
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); Breed, Mayor London (MYR); PrestonStaff (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); Mandelman, Rafael (BOS); Peskin, Aaron

(BOS); MelgarStaff (BOS); Ronen, Hillary; Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS)
Subject: People Serving on San Francisco Commissions & Committees Should Reside in SF
Date: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 8:38:32 PM

 

 

 

Message to the Mayor and Board of Supervisors

 

  

From your constituent Renee Lazear

Email redpl@aol.com

I live in District District 4

  

 People Serving on San Francisco Commissions
& Committees Should Reside in SF

Message: Dear Supervisor, 

Item #20 of the June 6, 2023 San Francisco Board of
Supervisors agenda, has 2 of the 7 appointees to the
Cannabis Oversight Committee requiring residency
waivers since they do not live in San Francisco.

San Francisco has a population of 808,437
according to census estimates from 2022 and over
500,000 registered voters.

Why are we bringing residents of other cities (who
don't have to live with the consequences of their
decisions) to sit on San Francisco commissions and
oversee committees that directly affect the lives of
San Franciscans?

I urge you to require that all people serving on San
Francisco commissions and committees actually
reside in San Francisco.

Thank you,

 

mailto:redpl@aol.com
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
mailto:mayorlondonbreed@sfgov.org
mailto:prestonstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ChanStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:rafael.mandelman@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:MelgarStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:hillary.ronen@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org


Renee Lazear

 
   
   
 

 



 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Matt Smith
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); Breed, Mayor London (MYR); PrestonStaff (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); Mandelman, Rafael (BOS); Peskin, Aaron

(BOS); MelgarStaff (BOS); Ronen, Hillary; Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS)
Subject: People Serving on San Francisco Commissions & Committees Should Reside in SF
Date: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 6:37:42 PM

 

 

 

Message to the Mayor and Board of Supervisors

 

  

From your constituent Matt Smith

Email iamfreelanced@gmail.com

I live in District District 9

  

 People Serving on San Francisco Commissions
& Committees Should Reside in SF

Message: Dear Supervisor, 

Item #20 of the June 6, 2023 San Francisco Board of
Supervisors agenda, has 2 of the 7 appointees to the
Cannabis Oversight Committee requiring residency
waivers since they do not live in San Francisco.

San Francisco has a population of 808,437
according to census estimates from 2022 and over
500,000 registered voters.

Why are we bringing residents of other cities (who
don't have to live with the consequences of their
decisions) to sit on San Francisco commissions and
oversee committees that directly affect the lives of
San Franciscans?

I urge you to require that all people serving on San
Francisco commissions and committees actually
reside in San Francisco.

Thank you,

 

mailto:iamfreelanced@gmail.com
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
mailto:mayorlondonbreed@sfgov.org
mailto:prestonstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ChanStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:rafael.mandelman@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:MelgarStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:hillary.ronen@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org


 
   
   
 

 



 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Linda Mathews
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); Breed, Mayor London (MYR); PrestonStaff (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); Mandelman, Rafael (BOS); Peskin, Aaron

(BOS); MelgarStaff (BOS); Ronen, Hillary; Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS)
Subject: People Serving on San Francisco Commissions & Committees Should Reside in SF
Date: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 4:39:21 PM

 

 

 

Message to the Mayor and Board of Supervisors

 

  

From your constituent Linda Mathews

Email Linda.mathews@yahoo.com

I live in District District 2

  

 People Serving on San Francisco Commissions
& Committees Should Reside in SF

Message: Dear Supervisor, 

Item #20 of the June 6, 2023 San Francisco Board of
Supervisors agenda, has 2 of the 7 appointees to the
Cannabis Oversight Committee requiring residency
waivers since they do not live in San Francisco.

San Francisco has a population of 808,437
according to census estimates from 2022 and over
500,000 registered voters.

Why are we bringing residents of other cities (who
don't have to live with the consequences of their
decisions) to sit on San Francisco commissions and
oversee committees that directly affect the lives of
San Franciscans?

I urge you to require that all people serving on San
Francisco commissions and committees actually
reside in San Francisco.

Thank you,

 

mailto:Linda.mathews@yahoo.com
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
mailto:mayorlondonbreed@sfgov.org
mailto:prestonstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ChanStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:rafael.mandelman@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:MelgarStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:hillary.ronen@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org


 
   
   
 

 



 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Rodney Leong
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); Breed, Mayor London (MYR); PrestonStaff (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); Mandelman, Rafael (BOS); Peskin, Aaron

(BOS); MelgarStaff (BOS); Ronen, Hillary; Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS)
Subject: People Serving on San Francisco Commissions & Committees Should Reside in SF
Date: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 3:36:33 PM

 

 

 

Message to the Mayor and Board of Supervisors

 

  

From your constituent Rodney Leong

Email ryleong@gmail.com

I live in District District 1

  

 People Serving on San Francisco Commissions
& Committees Should Reside in SF

Message: Dear Supervisor, 

Item #20 of the June 6, 2023 San Francisco Board of
Supervisors agenda, has 2 of the 7 appointees to the
Cannabis Oversight Committee requiring residency
waivers since they do not live in San Francisco.

San Francisco has a population of 808,437
according to census estimates from 2022 and over
500,000 registered voters.

Why are we bringing residents of other cities (who
don't have to live with the consequences of their
decisions) to sit on San Francisco commissions and
oversee committees that directly affect the lives of
San Franciscans?

I urge you to require that all people serving on San
Francisco commissions and committees actually
reside in San Francisco.

Thank you,

 

mailto:ryleong@gmail.com
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
mailto:mayorlondonbreed@sfgov.org
mailto:prestonstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ChanStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:rafael.mandelman@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:MelgarStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:hillary.ronen@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org


 
   
   
 

 



 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Aileen Mahon
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); Breed, Mayor London (MYR); PrestonStaff (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); Mandelman, Rafael (BOS); Peskin, Aaron

(BOS); MelgarStaff (BOS); Ronen, Hillary; Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS)
Subject: People Serving on San Francisco Commissions & Committees Should Reside in SF
Date: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 3:15:21 PM

 

 

 

Message to the Mayor and Board of Supervisors

 

  

From your constituent Aileen Mahon

Email aileenmariemahon@gmail.com

I live in District District 5

  

 People Serving on San Francisco Commissions
& Committees Should Reside in SF

Message: Dear Supervisor, 

Item #20 of the June 6, 2023 San Francisco Board of
Supervisors agenda, has 2 of the 7 appointees to the
Cannabis Oversight Committee requiring residency
waivers since they do not live in San Francisco.

San Francisco has a population of 808,437
according to census estimates from 2022 and over
500,000 registered voters.

Why are we bringing residents of other cities (who
don't have to live with the consequences of their
decisions) to sit on San Francisco commissions and
oversee committees that directly affect the lives of
San Franciscans?

I urge you to require that all people serving on San
Francisco commissions and committees actually
reside in San Francisco.

Thank you,

 

mailto:aileenmariemahon@gmail.com
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
mailto:mayorlondonbreed@sfgov.org
mailto:prestonstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ChanStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:rafael.mandelman@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:MelgarStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:hillary.ronen@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org


 
   
   
 

 



 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Angela Tickler
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); Breed, Mayor London (MYR); PrestonStaff (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); Mandelman, Rafael (BOS); Peskin, Aaron

(BOS); MelgarStaff (BOS); Ronen, Hillary; Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS)
Subject: People Serving on San Francisco Commissions & Committees Should Reside in SF
Date: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 3:14:09 PM

 

 

 

Message to the Mayor and Board of Supervisors

 

  

From your constituent Angela Tickler

Email angela.tickler@yahoo.com

I live in District District 1

  

 People Serving on San Francisco Commissions
& Committees Should Reside in SF

Message: Dear Supervisor, 

Item #20 of the June 6, 2023 San Francisco Board of
Supervisors agenda, has 2 of the 7 appointees to the
Cannabis Oversight Committee requiring residency
waivers since they do not live in San Francisco.

San Francisco has a population of 808,437
according to census estimates from 2022 and over
500,000 registered voters.

Why are we bringing residents of other cities (who
don't have to live with the consequences of their
decisions) to sit on San Francisco commissions and
oversee committees that directly affect the lives of
San Franciscans?

I urge you to require that all people serving on San
Francisco commissions and committees actually
reside in San Francisco.

Thank you,

 

mailto:angela.tickler@yahoo.com
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
mailto:mayorlondonbreed@sfgov.org
mailto:prestonstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ChanStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:rafael.mandelman@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:MelgarStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:hillary.ronen@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org


 
   
   
 

 



 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Laurance Lee
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); Breed, Mayor London (MYR); PrestonStaff (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); Mandelman, Rafael (BOS); Peskin, Aaron

(BOS); MelgarStaff (BOS); Ronen, Hillary; Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS)
Subject: People Serving on San Francisco Commissions & Committees Should Reside in SF
Date: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 3:04:45 PM

 

 

 

Message to the Mayor and Board of Supervisors

 

  

From your constituent Laurance Lee

Email laulemlee@gmail.com

I live in District District 8

  

 People Serving on San Francisco Commissions
& Committees Should Reside in SF

Message: Dear Supervisor, 

Item #20 of the June 6, 2023 San Francisco Board of
Supervisors agenda, has 2 of the 7 appointees to the
Cannabis Oversight Committee requiring residency
waivers since they do not live in San Francisco.

San Francisco has a population of 808,437
according to census estimates from 2022 and over
500,000 registered voters.

Why are we bringing residents of other cities (who
don't have to live with the consequences of their
decisions) to sit on San Francisco commissions and
oversee committees that directly affect the lives of
San Franciscans?

I urge you to require that all people serving on San
Francisco commissions and committees actually
reside in San Francisco.

Thank you,

 

mailto:laulemlee@gmail.com
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
mailto:mayorlondonbreed@sfgov.org
mailto:prestonstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ChanStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:rafael.mandelman@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:MelgarStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:hillary.ronen@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org


 
   
   
 

 



 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Alisa Sedneva
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); Breed, Mayor London (MYR); PrestonStaff (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); Mandelman, Rafael (BOS); Peskin, Aaron

(BOS); MelgarStaff (BOS); Ronen, Hillary; Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS)
Subject: People Serving on San Francisco Commissions & Committees Should Reside in SF
Date: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 2:43:18 PM

 

 

 

Message to the Mayor and Board of Supervisors

 

  

From your constituent Alisa Sedneva

Email alisa.sedneva@gmail.com

I live in District District 8

  

 People Serving on San Francisco Commissions
& Committees Should Reside in SF

Message: Dear Supervisor, 

Item #20 of the June 6, 2023 San Francisco Board of
Supervisors agenda, has 2 of the 7 appointees to the
Cannabis Oversight Committee requiring residency
waivers since they do not live in San Francisco.

San Francisco has a population of 808,437
according to census estimates from 2022 and over
500,000 registered voters.

Why are we bringing residents of other cities (who
don't have to live with the consequences of their
decisions) to sit on San Francisco commissions and
oversee committees that directly affect the lives of
San Franciscans?

I urge you to require that all people serving on San
Francisco commissions and committees actually
reside in San Francisco.

Thank you,

 

mailto:alisa.sedneva@gmail.com
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
mailto:mayorlondonbreed@sfgov.org
mailto:prestonstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ChanStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:rafael.mandelman@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:MelgarStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:hillary.ronen@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org


 
   
   
 

 



 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Peter Bejger
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); Breed, Mayor London (MYR); PrestonStaff (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); Mandelman, Rafael (BOS); Peskin, Aaron

(BOS); MelgarStaff (BOS); Ronen, Hillary; Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS)
Subject: People Serving on San Francisco Commissions & Committees Should Reside in SF
Date: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 2:15:33 PM

 

 

 

Message to the Mayor and Board of Supervisors

 

  

From your constituent Peter Bejger

Email peterbejger@mac.com

I live in District District 5

  

 People Serving on San Francisco Commissions
& Committees Should Reside in SF

Message: Dear Supervisor, 

Item #20 of the June 6, 2023 San Francisco Board of
Supervisors agenda, has 2 of the 7 appointees to the
Cannabis Oversight Committee requiring residency
waivers since they do not live in San Francisco.

San Francisco has a population of 808,437
according to census estimates from 2022 and over
500,000 registered voters.

Why are we bringing residents of other cities (who
don't have to live with the consequences of their
decisions) to sit on San Francisco commissions and
oversee committees that directly affect the lives of
San Franciscans?

I urge you to require that all people serving on San
Francisco commissions and committees actually
reside in San Francisco.

Thank you,

 

mailto:peterbejger@mac.com
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
mailto:mayorlondonbreed@sfgov.org
mailto:prestonstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ChanStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:rafael.mandelman@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:MelgarStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:hillary.ronen@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org


 
   
   
 

 



 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Colton Weeks
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); Breed, Mayor London (MYR); PrestonStaff (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); Mandelman, Rafael (BOS); Peskin, Aaron

(BOS); MelgarStaff (BOS); Ronen, Hillary; Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS)
Subject: People Serving on San Francisco Commissions & Committees Should Reside in SF
Date: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 2:01:31 PM

 

 

 

Message to the Mayor and Board of Supervisors

 

  

From your constituent Colton Weeks

Email coltonw@msn.com

I live in District District 6

  

 People Serving on San Francisco Commissions
& Committees Should Reside in SF

Message: Dear Supervisor, 

Item #20 of the June 6, 2023 San Francisco Board of
Supervisors agenda, has 2 of the 7 appointees to the
Cannabis Oversight Committee requiring residency
waivers since they do not live in San Francisco.

San Francisco has a population of 808,437
according to census estimates from 2022 and over
500,000 registered voters.

Why are we bringing residents of other cities (who
don't have to live with the consequences of their
decisions) to sit on San Francisco commissions and
oversee committees that directly affect the lives of
San Franciscans?

I urge you to require that all people serving on San
Francisco commissions and committees actually
reside in San Francisco.

Thank you,

 

mailto:coltonw@msn.com
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
mailto:mayorlondonbreed@sfgov.org
mailto:prestonstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ChanStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:rafael.mandelman@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:MelgarStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:hillary.ronen@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org


 
   
   
 

 



 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Viktoria Kolesnikova
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); Breed, Mayor London (MYR); PrestonStaff (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); Mandelman, Rafael (BOS); Peskin, Aaron

(BOS); MelgarStaff (BOS); Ronen, Hillary; Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS)
Subject: People Serving on San Francisco Commissions & Committees Should Reside in SF
Date: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 1:54:11 PM

 

 

 

Message to the Mayor and Board of Supervisors

 

  

From your constituent Viktoria Kolesnikova

Email vxk.viktoria@gmail.com

I live in District District 1

  

 People Serving on San Francisco Commissions
& Committees Should Reside in SF

Message: Dear Supervisor, 

Item #20 of the June 6, 2023 San Francisco Board of
Supervisors agenda, has 2 of the 7 appointees to the
Cannabis Oversight Committee requiring residency
waivers since they do not live in San Francisco.

San Francisco has a population of 808,437
according to census estimates from 2022 and over
500,000 registered voters.

Why are we bringing residents of other cities (who
don't have to live with the consequences of their
decisions) to sit on San Francisco commissions and
oversee committees that directly affect the lives of
San Franciscans?

I urge you to require that all people serving on San
Francisco commissions and committees actually
reside in San Francisco.

Thank you,

 

mailto:vxk.viktoria@gmail.com
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
mailto:mayorlondonbreed@sfgov.org
mailto:prestonstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ChanStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:rafael.mandelman@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:MelgarStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:hillary.ronen@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org


 
   
   
 

 



 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Heather Kirkpatrick
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); Breed, Mayor London (MYR); PrestonStaff (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); Mandelman, Rafael (BOS); Peskin, Aaron

(BOS); MelgarStaff (BOS); Ronen, Hillary; Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS)
Subject: People Serving on San Francisco Commissions & Committees Should Reside in SF
Date: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 1:23:03 PM

 

 

 

Message to the Mayor and Board of Supervisors

 

  

From your constituent Heather Kirkpatrick

Email hkirkpatrick@twitter.com

I live in District District 3

  

 People Serving on San Francisco Commissions
& Committees Should Reside in SF

Message: Dear Supervisor, 

Item #20 of the June 6, 2023 San Francisco Board of
Supervisors agenda, has 2 of the 7 appointees to the
Cannabis Oversight Committee requiring residency
waivers since they do not live in San Francisco.

San Francisco has a population of 808,437
according to census estimates from 2022 and over
500,000 registered voters.

Why are we bringing residents of other cities (who
don't have to live with the consequences of their
decisions) to sit on San Francisco commissions and
oversee committees that directly affect the lives of
San Franciscans?

I urge you to require that all people serving on San
Francisco commissions and committees actually
reside in San Francisco.

Thank you,

 

mailto:hkirkpatrick@twitter.com
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
mailto:mayorlondonbreed@sfgov.org
mailto:prestonstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ChanStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:rafael.mandelman@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:MelgarStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:hillary.ronen@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org


 
   
   
 

 



 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Karina Velasquez
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); Breed, Mayor London (MYR); PrestonStaff (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); Mandelman, Rafael (BOS); Peskin, Aaron

(BOS); MelgarStaff (BOS); Ronen, Hillary; Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS)
Subject: People Serving on San Francisco Commissions & Committees Should Reside in SF
Date: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 1:26:02 PM

 

 

 

Message to the Mayor and Board of Supervisors

 

  

From your constituent Karina Velasquez

Email karinawinder@gmail.com

I live in District District 2

  

 People Serving on San Francisco Commissions
& Committees Should Reside in SF

Message: Dear Supervisor, 

Item #20 of the June 6, 2023 San Francisco Board of
Supervisors agenda, has 2 of the 7 appointees to the
Cannabis Oversight Committee requiring residency
waivers since they do not live in San Francisco.

San Francisco has a population of 808,437
according to census estimates from 2022 and over
500,000 registered voters.

Why are we bringing residents of other cities (who
don't have to live with the consequences of their
decisions) to sit on San Francisco commissions and
oversee committees that directly affect the lives of
San Franciscans?

I urge you to require that all people serving on San
Francisco commissions and committees actually
reside in San Francisco.

Thank you,

 

mailto:karinawinder@gmail.com
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
mailto:mayorlondonbreed@sfgov.org
mailto:prestonstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ChanStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:rafael.mandelman@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:MelgarStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:hillary.ronen@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org


 
   
   
 

 



 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Todd Davis
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); Breed, Mayor London (MYR); PrestonStaff (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); Mandelman, Rafael (BOS); Peskin, Aaron

(BOS); MelgarStaff (BOS); Ronen, Hillary; Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS)
Subject: People Serving on San Francisco Commissions & Committees Should Reside in SF
Date: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 1:20:48 PM

 

 

 

Message to the Mayor and Board of Supervisors

 

  

From your constituent Todd Davis

Email td@hoyablue.com

I live in District District 3

  

 People Serving on San Francisco Commissions
& Committees Should Reside in SF

Message: Dear Supervisor, 

Item #20 of the June 6, 2023 San Francisco Board of
Supervisors agenda, has 2 of the 7 appointees to the
Cannabis Oversight Committee requiring residency
waivers since they do not live in San Francisco.

San Francisco has a population of 808,437
according to census estimates from 2022 and over
500,000 registered voters.

Why are we bringing residents of other cities (who
don't have to live with the consequences of their
decisions) to sit on San Francisco commissions and
oversee committees that directly affect the lives of
San Franciscans?

I urge you to require that all people serving on San
Francisco commissions and committees actually
reside in San Francisco.

Thank you,

 

mailto:td@hoyablue.com
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
mailto:mayorlondonbreed@sfgov.org
mailto:prestonstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ChanStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:rafael.mandelman@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:MelgarStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:hillary.ronen@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org


 
   
   
 

 



 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Anthony Fox
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS); Breed, Mayor London (MYR); PrestonStaff (BOS); ChanStaff (BOS); Mandelman, Rafael (BOS); Peskin, Aaron

(BOS); MelgarStaff (BOS); Ronen, Hillary; Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS)
Subject: People Serving on San Francisco Commissions & Committees Should Reside in SF
Date: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 1:13:40 PM

 

 

 

Message to the Mayor and Board of Supervisors

 

  

From your constituent Anthony Fox

Email sftonyfox@gmail.com

I live in District District 5

  

 People Serving on San Francisco Commissions
& Committees Should Reside in SF

Message: Dear Supervisor, 

Item #20 of the June 6, 2023 San Francisco Board of
Supervisors agenda, has 2 of the 7 appointees to the
Cannabis Oversight Committee requiring residency
waivers since they do not live in San Francisco.

San Francisco has a population of 808,437
according to census estimates from 2022 and over
500,000 registered voters.

Why are we bringing residents of other cities (who
don't have to live with the consequences of their
decisions) to sit on San Francisco commissions and
oversee committees that directly affect the lives of
San Franciscans?

I urge you to require that all people serving on San
Francisco commissions and committees actually
reside in San Francisco.

Thank you,

 

mailto:sftonyfox@gmail.com
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
mailto:mayorlondonbreed@sfgov.org
mailto:prestonstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ChanStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:rafael.mandelman@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:aaron.peskin@sfgov.org
mailto:MelgarStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:hillary.ronen@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org


 
   
   
 

 


